
        

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW INFRASTRUCTURES – NIGHT WORK 
 
June 29, 2016 - The ministère des Transports, de la Mobilité durable et de l’Électrification des transports 
would like to inform the public that starting from July 5, 2016, work will be carried out at night and on the 
weekend in your area. Some noise levels higher than usual may occur. 
 

 

From July 5 to end of September, 
2016 

Construction of a temporary retaining 
wall and excavation work to build the 
new ramp of autoroute 15 southbound 
towards route 136 eastbound. 
 
Work Schedule 

During this period, work will be carried 
out 24/7.  
 
Work will be ongoing beyond the end 
of September, 2016 and mainly during 
the day. 
 
Hindrance 
 
On July 7 and 8, 2016, a section of 
rue Addington will be closed to traffic 
between 7:30 and 4:30 to set up a 
noise barrier. Parking will be 
forbidden during this period.  
 
 
 

Mitigation Measures 

The Ministère is aware of the inconveniences that this work may cause, but the public is assured that all 
measures are being implemented to complete it as efficiently as possible. These measures include: 

 Setting up noise mitigation measures on some equipment (interdiction of slamming doors of dump trucks, 
lowering backup alarm volume); 

 

 Installation of a temporary noise barrier along a section of rue Addington (as shown above); 
 

 Noise and vibration monitoring by teams onsite; 
 
For any comments, questions or complaints, you can call 514 873-1372 or contact us by email at 
turcot.commentaires@transports.gouv.qc.ca. 
 
For more information on the Turcot project, consult our website at www.turcot.gouv.qc.ca. 

mailto:turcot.commentaires@transports.gouv.qc.ca
https://www.turcot.gouv.qc.ca/fr/Pages/default.aspx

